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KGB Taps 
Of Phones 
Reported 

CHICAGO, June 22 CAP)— 
The National Security Agency 
secretly tuned in on a massive 
KGB operation that was moni-
toring private telephone calls 

of Americans, including goy-, 
ernment and business leaders, 
the Chicago Tribune reported 
today. 

The United States and the 

Soviet Union have long had 
the capability to intercept mi-
crowaves, which are used 
within the United States to 
transmit up to 70 per cent of 
long-distance telephone calls. 

But the computer technol-
ogy needed to separate the 
long distance telephone con-
versations and identify the 
callers is vastly more compli-
cated. The Russians appar-
ently have puL the intercept-

ing method into practice only 
recently, the Tribune re-
ported. 

The newspaper quoted an 
Informed source who esti-
mated the Soviet operation at 

'hundreds of thousands, even 
millions of telephone conver-
sations." 

It said intelligence sources 
told the Rockefeller commis-
sion the Soviets apparently 

have homed in on the micro- ; 
wave pattern from the Capitol. 
and other key government of-

fices. It. quoted one source as' 

saying the Russians had lis-
tened in on every member of 
Congress at one time or an- 

.    

other. but mat COUla not DC 

confirmed elsewhere. 

The Soviets have inter-
cepted radio microwaves by a 
fixed antenna on the ground 
or by satellite, the newspaper 

said. It quoted one source as 
saying the NSA, which carries 

out most U.S. electronic Intel-

ligence gathering. also has de-
veloped the ability to inter-

cept or piggyback the Soviet 
efforts to transmit their infor-
mation. but did aot elaborate 
on how the NSA. performed 

such acitiv ides. 

The NSA maintains its own 
files and shares the informs- 
tion with other segments of 
the intelligence community, 
particularly with the FBI and 
Central Intelligence Agency. 

The newspaper said the in-
formation was included in tes- , 

timony to the Rockefeller 
Commission during its investi-
gation into U.S. intelligence 
operations, but the testimony 
was censored heavily in the ;  

commission's report "for na-
tional security reasons." 

The sources said Vice Presi-
dent Rockefeller was particu-; 

larly disturbed by the extent; 
of the Soviet operation but im-
pressed by U.S. ability to de-' 

tect it 


